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August 20, 2020 
 
Dear Oak Hill Community,  
 
Yesterday evening, Governor DeWine issued an order about fall sports. We are willing to do whatever it takes – 
such as wearing masks and social distancing - to get to have a football season because we believe that extra-
curricular activities are important for achieving our vision of Skills and Character for Success.  
 
Today, Mr. Lewis and I met with the other Superintendents and Athletic Directors in our Southern Ohio 
Conference to determine how our conference would comply with that order. Here is what this means for Varsity 
Oak Hill football.  
 

Varsity Home Games Varsity Away Games 

Games 

 September 4th  

 September 18th (Senior Night for football 
players, band, and cheer) 

 September 25th (Homecoming Ceremony)  

 Our football team, band, and cheer will 
participate in each home game.  

Games 

 August 28th  

 September 11th  

 October 2nd  

 Our football team will participate in each away 
game.  

 

Spectators (on-site) 

 We are allowed 15% capacity of our stadium 
seating.  

 Each football player, band member, and 
cheerleader will get three tickets for 
spectators. Those tickets must be presented at 
the gate and the gate fee will be collected.  

 Households may sit together and must be 6 
feet away from others.  

*Junior high players and cheerleaders will also receive 
three tickets each for their games.  

Spectators (on-site) 

 They are allowed 15% capacity of their 
stadium seating.  

 They will give us our allotted number of tickets 
to distribute to football players. Those tickets 
must be presented at the gate and the gate 
fee will be collected.  

 Households may sit together and must be 6 
feet away from others. 

Spectators (online) 

 We will live-stream games on our district 
Facebook or YouTube page and provide FREE 
access to that.  

Spectators (online) 

 Other schools may live-stream games. We will 
share information for each away game as we 
receive it.  

 
We all need to do our part in keeping our kids and community healthy so we can stay in school and have extra-
curricular activities. This is a TEAM effort! 
 
Go Oaks! 
 
 
 
Dr. Marci Shepard, Superintendent 

Skills and Character for Success 


